
5/6 Newsletter 
Term 2, 2022

Key Dates

Wed 4/5 Athletics Carnival

Tues 10/5 Writing NAPLAN- Grade 5 students

Thurs 12/5 Reading NAPLAN- Grade 5 students

Fri 13/5 Interschool Sport vs Amsleigh (home game)

Mon 16/5 Language Conventions NAPLAN- Grade 5 students

Tues 17/5 District Cross Country

Wed 18/5 Maths NAPLAN- Grade 5 students

Thurs 19/5 Excursion to Melbourne Symphony Orchestra 

Fri 20/5 Interschool Sport vs Oakleigh (away game)

Mon 23/5 School Photos

Fri 27/5 Curriculum Day (NO school for students)

Wed 1/6 Division Cross Country

Wed 1/6 Grade 5 Excursion to Westall Secondary 

Fri 3/6 Interschool Sport vs Huntingdale (away game)

Wed 8/6 Cyber Safety Incursion by Victorian Police

Mon 13/6 Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday

Fri 17/6 Gala Day and reports sent home via Compass

Tues 21/6 & Wed 22/6 Parent Teacher Interviews

Fri 24/6 Last Day of Term 2!



Important Information
Attendance
Regular and punctual attendance is extremely important for your child’s 
learning! All absences must be covered by a note or a phone call from home 
or entered into Compass. Please inform the office of any extended holidays 
outside of the regular school holiday periods. Please be aware the school 
day begins at 8:50 with either Fitness or Mindfulness to help students 
settle into the day’s learning. 

Interschool Sport
We are looking forward to some friendly competition this term 

with COHR and Sacred Heart Schools. Students will be playing 
either AFL 9’s, Soccer, Netball, Volley Stars or Tennis with 

Marco as part of the Barty Party! Training and matches will 
take place on Friday mornings. We look forward to the Gala Day 

later this term.

Science
This term we will be exploring Earth and Space science. 
Students will research and investigate the suns, stars and the 
planets in the solar system. They will use research skills such as 
posing questions, checking hypothesis and conducting 
experiments to further understand our solar system.  

Tissues
Thank you to the families who have contributed a box of 
tissues to our class supply. If you have not contributed a 
box, your help in adding to our supply would be appreciated.

Mobile Phones
Please remember that mobile phones are not allowed at school. 
If your child requires a phone, it needs to be handed into the 
office in the morning and can be collected at home time.


